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Thursday, March 29, 2007
· Opening Remarks: The meeting was called to order by Dr. Won W. Koo, North Dakota State University, Chair of the S-1016 Multi-State Research Committee at 9:15 am. Dr. Koo discussed the agenda with the group for possible revisions. 
· Fall 2006 Business Minutes: Albert J. Allen, Mississippi State University, distributed the minutes to the group for review and the minutes were approved.

· Development of Writing Committee: Chair Koo told the group that Dr. Tom Klindt, Administrative Advisor, University of Tennessee, Knoxville, would not be able to attend the meeting due to prior commitments. However, Dr. Koo said Dr. Klindt emphasized that the group needed to form a writing committee for a new project proposal. During that discussion, Drs. Koo, Fletcher, University of Georgia, Parr Rosson, III, Texas A&M University, Hudson, Mississippi State University, and Eric Wailes, University of Arkansas, Fayetteville led the discussions that dealt with possible consequences of the proposed reorganization of USDA. Topical areas discussed included but not limited to state winners and losers, OMB, earmarked budgeted monies, formula funding versus special grants, and FAPRI funding.
· New Project Proposal Discussions I: Dr. Koo led the discussions that dealt with the process of forming a developmental committee for writing a new project proposal. Dr. Wailes also told the committee that the objectives of the new project proposal needed to be identified. After identifying the objectives for the project proposal, the project proposal should be submitted to each current and identified potential experiment station to determine which objective(s) the state will work on in the new project. The committee discussed the objectives of the current and proposed project, how the writing committee may be formed, the various bio-energy sources, indirect subsidies for corn, environmental issues, supply chain management (Koo), food safety and nutrition issues (Dr. James Seale, Jr. , University of Florida), and transportation cost issues (how much CO2 emissions come from trucks). After a lengthy discussion of the aforementioned issues and others the meeting was recessed by Chair Koo at 10:30 am.
· New Project Proposal Discussions II: The meeting was reconvened at 10:45 am by Chair Koo. Chair Koo started the new project proposal discussion by talking about domestic policies in foreign countries and the United States and how these policies affect those in foreign countries as well as those in the United States, transportation issues (Brazil, expansion of the Panama Canal) and environmental issues in the transportation sector. Chair Koo reviewed each objective of the current project. Drs. Wailes, Paggi, California State University-Fresno, and Kinnucan, Auburn University discussed the implications of China’s accession to the WTO. Those scientists revealed that China’s accession to the WTO has not been that great. Also, the group stated that land and water are major constraints to China’s ability to produce grain crops.  

      Chair Koo stated that the previous objectives of the current project looked good and                                      

      with the necessary modifications should serve as a solid foundation for developing                       

      the new project proposal. Based upon this assessment and a detailed discussions by   

      Committee members, a writing committee were formed. The writing committee               

      consists of Koo, Chair; and members Lynn Kennedy, Louisiana State University,                

      and Rosson, III. In addition to the aforementioned members of new project proposal  

     writing committee, Hudson and Fletcher agreed to serve as Senior Advisors to that  

     Committee. Further, Dr. Andrew Muhammad, Mississippi State University, agreed   

     to write the Critical Review for the new project proposal and Dr. Osei Yeboah, North   

     Carolina State A&T University agreed to compile the list of the publications that  

     have been done over the life of the current project. Finally, Fletcher told the writing  

     committee that it needed to set deadlines and make sure that if the scientists, current as   

     well as identified potentials, do not meet the deadlines that they understand that they  

     will not be able to participant in the new project. 
· State Research Reports: Chair Koo told the committee members to send to him a copy of the state’s CRIS reports so that the 2006 annual report can be compiled for the group. The meeting was recessed at 12:10 PM by Chair Koo.
· Seminar I: The meeting was reconvened at 2:20 PM by Chair Koo. In this session  four paper presentations were made. These presentations, as envisioned by Chair Koo, could be used as background information for developing NRI proposal and/or proposal for invited paper session in the ASSA meeting. The following committee members were authors of the presentations: (1) Henry Thompson, Auburn University and Osei Yeboah; (2) Won W. Koo; (3) Mechel S. Paggi; and (4)Parr Rosson, III. The meeting was recessed by Chair Koo at 5:30 PM.

Friday, March 30, 2007 

· Discussion of 2007 Policy Conference: The committee reconvened at 9:00 am. The discussions in this section were led by the Conference Planning Committee which consisted of Drs. Hudson, Kennedy, Rosson, III, and Fletcher. The committee stated that the primary dates for the conference will be November 8-9, 2007 and the secondary dates will be November 15-16, 2007. The committee will review the size and specific location of the meeting facility for the 2007 Conference. The Farm Bureau will be contacted by Dr. Fletcher and the conference planning committee to obtain specific dates to get the Farm Bureau’s meeting facility. Dr. Hudson will circulate a paper announcement for the conference as soon as the dates are confirmed. Dr. Kennedy discussed the requirements of hotel room accommodations. Dr. Hudson stated that the deadlines for two-page abstracts will be due July 15, 2007 with the final paper due October 15, 2007. Also, a one-page executive summary of the paper will be put on the organization’s website. The subcommittee hopes that some of the centers would financially sponsor the Conference in Washington, DC. Dr. Hudson would also be sending out a tentative program to Dr. Rosson, III and other significant individual researchers on the committee.
· Regional Publications: Dr. Koo discussed a recently completed regional publication by Lee, Kennedy, and Fletcher. Also, Dr. Koo stated that regional publications should be done by more of the committee members to enhance the visibility of the group through encouraging more cooperative work. 
· Invitations and New Members: Dr. Koo encouraged the group to invite scientists from FAS, ERS and other agencies to discuss special topical areas the group is interested. Also, Dr. Koo told the group that “new blood” is needed to bring new ideas to the committee. Dr. Rosson, III mentioned that scientists from several states including Missouri should be specifically contacted for possible inclusion on the committee. The regular spring business meeting was adjourned at 10:30 am by Chair Koo. 
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